
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Changes to the 

New Norfolk timetable 

We are listening to the community’s feedback 

regarding changes to bus services and are 

putting in place the following changes from 

Sunday 11 August 2019. 

A new X23 Super Express in the afternoon peak 

The current X22 service departing Hobart at 5:06pm will become 

X23 and start running super express from Hobart to Granton 

stopping only at Glenorchy Interchange.  

 

Residents needing to get off at other express stops between 

Hobart and Granton can catch the Metro X20 departing Hobart 

at 4:57pm, 5:27pm and 5:47pm which stops at Metro Springfield, 

Glenorchy, Berriedale, Claremont, Austins Ferry and Granton, or 

the Metro X21 departing Hobart at 5:12pm and 5:42pm which 

stops at Claremont, Austins Ferry and Granton. 

 

Adjusted timings 

Because we are constantly looking for areas to improve the 

network we have slightly adjusted some service timings so that 

what’s shown on the timetable better reflects actual travel times. 

 

To learn more about public transport in Tasmania and access the 

new timetable, visit www.transport.tas.gov.au 


